
INVITATION TO TENDER 
WASHINGTON LANE RENOVATION –  CIVIL, 

ELECTRICAL WORKS 
 

Sealed bids marked “Washington Lane Renovation”, in the 
envelope provided, will be received at the office of the City of 
Hamilton, 17 Church Street, Hamilton, up to 3:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, 8th April 2021. 
 
Interested contractors may collect the Bid Documents from 
the Corporation’s offices at City Hall during normal office 

hours from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday.  
 
Inquiries by bidders are to be directed to Charles Waters at 
441-292- 1234 ext 253 or email at cwaters@cityhall.bm  
 
The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the 
lowest or any bid.  
 
City Hall   Charles Waters PE 
9th March 2021                  Assistant City Engineer 
 


